Friends of the Cobbossee Watershed & Covid-19 Nature Day Camp Policy

December 20, 2022
The Friends continue to stay informed and engaged with the policies and procedures following the best practices and guidelines set by: Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), Maine Department of Public Health and Maine CDC as well as the departments of health and industry leaders in camping to develop health policies.
As the Friends follow the guidelines of the Maine CDC regarding Covid-19 safety, we are strongly suggesting that all camp staff, volunteers and campers be fully vaccinated for Covid-19. 
Although Covid-19 vaccinations will not be required to attend camp, please follow best practices and remain at home if you are feeling unwell.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you so much for your continued patience as we navigate through a constantly changing environment. Your support and understanding are greatly appreciated!

